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1) Wine survivor 1 was a great success. Should make over $3000. Lots of exposure on 
Facebook. Starting Friday night, there were still 115 people that were still in the 
competition.  

2) Wine survivor 2 looks like it is almost sold out already. If anyone still has tickets, 
please let at know as she may have a waiting list of people who want to buy. Should 
make over $7000 

3) We are looking at a Craft Beer and Hard Cider Survivor for early May. Most of our 
customers will be different than our wine customers. 

4) We must start now to get the number of Charities approved by Town of South Bruce 
Peninsula that can accept lottery funds from us increased. There is an established 
procedure. Someone must take the lead and get the job done. 

Bob Carson 

Fundraising Committee New Concepts Chair 
 

 


